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Coming Events  
 

January 2019 

 

  8 Board Meeting 

 14361 Sommerville Ct. 

 5:30 pm 

  9    James River’s JROTC  

16  Danielle Fitz-Hugh 

 County Chamber  

 23  Rotarian Cora Huitt 

 New Gen in 7600 

30   Dr. Joseph Casey 

 County Administrator 

 

February 

 

  6 Club Assembly 

 Monte Carlo Planning 

13  Chesapeake Bay Fdn. 

 

   Gordon is back from his winter hiatus to Massachusetts and Beverley made 
it to a meeting, too.  Gordon shared his northern club’s fun project of collect-
ing $25 to put pink flamingos in someone’s yard in the dark of night.  The 
“Flocking” grows as it costs the innocent homeowner $25 to pass along the 
fun! 

  Back at Christmas, Bonnie and Dennis 
volunteered to serve Christmas dinner 
with Bridging RVA at the Congregation 
Beth Ahabah.  About 650 people enjoyed 
the meal. 

   

An Update on the 
Super Bowl Pool 

(Or how to get an easy $500 
For the Club’s Foundation) 

 
   After a few members bought 
squares last week, we have 35 taken, 
leaving 65 squares still avail-
able. Pool squares are $10 each.  
   This weekend, the road to the Su-
per Bowl continues with four 
games.  The winners of these games 
will play the following weekend and 
then on February 3rd, the best two 
teams will play in the Super Bowl.   
   Time is getting short.  We need 
members to sell/buy the remaining 
65 squares by January 23rd.   

A Project in Bulgaria 
 
   Rotary Clubs around the world 
received a letter this week from 
Lyubomir Grigorov, president of a 
club in Bulgaria.  Accompanied by 
pictures and with a logo “Life is 
Born in Petrich,” the letter said: 
   “I hereby enclose a short presenta-
tion of our latest project, “Life is 
Born in Petrich,” which is of utmost 
significance for our local commu-
nity.  
   “The project is directed to handling 
one of the most pressing needs of 
our community-the lack of condi-
tions for adequate medical care for 
mothers and their newborns in the 
maternity ward in the town of Pet-
rich.   
    “The condition of the ward is on 
the threshold to fall below the exis-
tence-minimum.  With the current  
letter, I turn to all of you, Rotary fel-
lows, with the hope to turn your at-
tention to this and to receive your 
support. 
   “We believe that the Rotarian soli-
darity and the shared responsibility 

is something distinctive for Rotarians 
worldwide and truly rely on your re-
sponse.” 
   If you would like to see the accompa-
nying pictures or make a donation, see or 
email Julie. 



 
 
 

Check Out 
Fundraisers 

For 
Other Clubs! 


